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1. The Board ratified the school’s Bí Cineálta Policy and acknowledged 

the efforts of the entire school community in bringing this important 

initiative to completion. 

2. The Board acknowledged the work of the staff in relation to the School 

Self-Evaluation (SSE) and School Improvement Plan (SIP) for 

Wellbeing, aligned with the Department of Education’s Wellbeing 

Framework. 

3. The Board expressed sincere thanks to the Parents’ Association for 

their ongoing fundraising efforts and continuous support to the school 

community and was pleased to note that the playground equipment 

was updated over the Easter break.  

4. The Board agreed to renew the licensing agreement with Kids Inc., 

the after-school care service provider, for the 2025–2026 school 

year. 

5. The Board is looking forward to building work progressing over the 

summer in preparation for the opening of the new autism class in 

September. 

6. A vote of thanks was extended to parents and guardians for their 

generous voluntary contributions to the school. 

7. The Board acknowledged the hard work of everyone in the school 

community throughout the year and wished all a safe and restful 

summer. 

 

Signed: _D.Hanrahan 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


